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Access to Curriculum Information 

This Policy is established to comply with the requirement of the State Board of Education 
that school districts provide access to information about the curriculum. The Board 
desires to provide opportunities to review instructional materials and have access to 
information about curriculum, including academic standards to be achieved, instructional 
materials and assessment techniques. 

Upon request, the District will promptly make available existing information about the 
curriculum, including academic standards to be achieved, instructional materials and 
assessment techniques. 

In accordance with Policies and Regulations 6160 Selection of Instructional Materials 
and 1122 Complaints or Comments Regarding the District, parents may request a District 
review of the curriculum, including academic standards to be achieved, instructional 
materials, and assessment techniques. 

Parents have the right to inspect any instructional material in the child’s curriculum.  
Requests to review instructional materials shall be made in writing to the Director of 
Curriculum and shall be granted within a reasonable time from receipt of the written 
request.  Instructional materials may be reviewed at the District administration building 
and in the presence of the Director of Curriculum or designee. 

Parents shall have the right to have their children excused from specific instruction which 
conflicts with their religious beliefs, upon receipt by the School District of a written 
request specifically outlining the topics from which the student is to be excused. 
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